
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

MARYLAND MEDICAID WEBSITE SURVEY 
 

JULY 27, 2016 
 
 

Maryland Medicaid is in the process of updating its website. We're 
conducting survey research about the diverse stakeholders who use our 
site to determine the best way to structure information in the future.   
  
As a Medicaid stakeholder, we would appreciate if you could take five 
minutes to complete this survey. Your feedback will help us learn more 
about how you use our site, and how we can make it better for the 
participants, providers, researchers, advocates, and staff who use it. 
 
As the survey is designed to capture the needs of our diverse stakeholder 
audience, we also encourage you to distribute it to anyone who you know 
uses our site--be they participants, providers, researchers, advocates, or 
staff. The survey is open from now until August 5 and is anonymous. 
You will have the option to provide your email contact information if you'd 
like to participate in future testing phases. 
 
If you have any questions about the survey, or about Medicaid's website in 
general, please 
email molly.marra@maryland.gov or maureen.regan@maryland.gov. 
 
We thank you in advance for your participation! 
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